
Dear [Participant's Name], 

Thank you for joining our recent non-fiction discussion at the library. We appreciate your 

participation and value your insights. 

To help us improve future discussions, we would love to hear your feedback on the session. Here 

are a few questions to guide your response: 

• What topics did you find most engaging? 

• Was the format of the discussion effective for sharing ideas? 

• How would you rate the selection of non-fiction materials presented? 

• Do you have any suggestions for future discussions? 

Please reply to this email with your thoughts by [feedback deadline]. Your input is invaluable in 

shaping our programs. 

Thank you once again for your involvement! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Library Name] 

[Contact Information] 


